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I understand the spirit of this, I really do. I want those who are houseless to be able to 

have safety and security provided they afford that to others around them, as we all 

live in a society. This bill is not a good idea and is detrimental to the health of the 

communities in this state, as while those who are houseless should be able to have a 

place to live, oftentimes they do not present safety to those around them.  

 

We should be auditing all non-profits who deal in this realm instead, as they are 

sucking money into the homeless industrial complex.  

 

Please redact this bill. 


